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A MAKEOVER FOR THE 
NEW YEAR

Welcome to our last Newsletter of 2023! As you may 
have noticed, the UKRPA logo has had a slight makeover. 
It has now the following tagline:

Reduction – Prevention – Awareness
Combating energy theft & protecting communities
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LEARN MORE ABOUT THE NEW UKRPA LOGO

As the UKRPA has built awareness of the dangers of energy theft over the years and 
continues to do so in all its activities – notably throughout its social media channels – it is 
only natural that its logo better reflects the core objectives of the association. Although 
Revenue Protection is a well-known term within the industry, it is no longer used by the 
REC and other industry parties. It has also crystallised tensions with the public recently in 
view of the energy crisis, the spreading of misinformation online and the persistent Freeman 
on the Land movement.

By having a clearer distinction from debt related activities, the UKRPA aims to move away 
from any stigma associated with the focus on debt recovery and instead emphasise the 
association’s commitment to safety and energy theft awareness.

The UKRPA is a well-established association that has a strong presence. Therefore, 
representing its focus on safety, illegality and theft through its brand’s most visible element 
ensures that most people the UKRPA interacts with, such as industry parties during its 
events, councils and housing associations through its energy theft awareness training, and 
the wider public through its helpline, have a clear view of our mission.

Combating energy theft and protecting communities is at the forefront of what we do. Our 
new logo will help spread that message.

Francine Peyroux-Sissoko, UKRPA Consultant
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HIGHLIGHTED ARTICLES

LISTEN TO OUR 
PODCAST

EXPLORING NEW TECHNOLOGY: 
THE NEXT PHASE

HIDDEN TAMPER, WHAT ELSE IS 
CONCEALED?

Learn about British Gas’s rollout of Body Worn 
Cameras.

Find out what Seeka Revenue Protection field 
team discovered behind a canvas print.

Find out more Find out more

Make sure to check out our podcast series ‘A Day 
in the Life.’ Hear from industry experts who work 
hard to combat energy theft.

Find out more

https://ukrpa.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/British-Gas-article_Dec2023.pdf 
https://ukrpa.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Seeka-article_Hidden-tamper_2023.pdf 
https://ukrpa.co.uk/news-events/ukrpa-podcasts/
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GET IN TOUCH

CURRENT MEMBERS

We are excited to announce that our national conference will return next summer!
Are you noticing new trends in theft investigations or using bodycams when investigating 
meter tampering? Have you developed innovative or new ways to detect energy theft? 
Or are you thinking about fraud risks when developing charging points or battery 
storage for EV/hydrogen meters?

If so, we’d like to hear from you! Please contact us at ukrpa@gemserv.com

Join the UKRPA today and become part of a network of experts, access training 
materials, and have your say in shaping the future of combating energy theft.

Find out more

The UKRPA is now active on X (formerly Twitter), Facebook and Instagram besides 
LinkedIn! Make sure to follow us on your favourite platforms to receive updates about 
the UKRPA and our upcoming events.

https://ukrpa.co.uk/about-the-ukrpa-energy-theft/members/
mailto:ukrpa%40gemserv.com?subject=UKRPA%20Annual%20Conference%20-%20Speaking%20Opportunity
https://ukrpa.co.uk/becoming-a-member/ 
https://bit.ly/UKRPA-FB 
https://www.linkedin.com/company/uk-revenue-protection-association/
https://bit.ly/UKRPAX 
https://bit.ly/UKRPAIG 

